
Mr. Kermit Geary 

R.D. 2, Box 298f, 

Walnutport, Pennsylvania, USA 

Dear Sir: 

Paramaribo 21 January 
1959 

Thank You very much for your letter and reception report, d: ted 

January 2 1959. 

After checking your report with ur log, we found it correct. 

It was a very great pleasure to ix us, receiving a let`.er 

from a listener in this part of the US. It may be interesting 

for you to know that we regularly receive reports from listeners 

in other parts of the USA, espeially from the New Englandparea. 

Thanks for your best wishes in 1959. We also send you all the 

best in radio listening during the years to come. 

Please accept my kind regards, in name of the staff and management 

of Radio Suriname, the Avros. 

Very truly yours, 

gPecd 

Purcy L. Esajas, program -director, 


